

EAST HOATHLY WITH HALLAND PARISH COUNCIL

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday October 11th 2018 at 7:00 pm at the Kings Head, East Hoathly

1. Present - Chris Magness, Richard Partridge, Jonathan Richie, Tony Pope, Peter Brooke, Kate Richardson, Victoria Crick, Jonathan Walker.

Apologies - Diane Knill, Susan Cole, Gill Kennedy, Gina Cuthbertson, David Chapman.
2. Minutes of the Meeting held on September 13th 2018 were approved and signed by the chair.
3. It was agreed meeting with WDC on October 9th 2018 was positive. General discussion of points raised in the summary circulated. It must be remembered that brownfield sites are not a "given".
4. Chair to ask parish clerk to write to the Chiddingly and Laughton clerks to ask whether they are doing their own NP and if so to provide contact details and also a list of completions. It was agreed an informal approach would be most appropriate and Chris Magness, Jonathan Walker, Jonathan Richie, Richard Partridge, Victoria Crick and Tony Pope would all be happy to attend an informal meeting.
5. Allocation or non-allocation of sites cannot be discussed in full until 4 above has been explored.
6. WDC have offered to help with utilities. The chair is to chase Emma Gardner re ESCC crib sheet. Kate Richardson is to forward to the steering group any information Village Concerns have gathered in respect of sewage, water and electric. It was agreed at the Village Concerns AGM on October 18th some steering group members would attend to advertise the consultation groups.
7. Jonathan Walker will email round Feria letter dated June 11th 2018 for info. The steering group will aim for a draft plan to be ready by November 2019. Policy framework will be worked on within the consultation groups with the groups meeting before our next steering group meeting on November 6th and for the consultation groups to circulate results of these individual meetings to the rest of the steering group members to facilitate discussion on November 6th.
8. Richard Eastham from Feria will be invited to the meeting on November 6th and asked to provide a quote prior to that date by the chair. Earlier on in the meeting it was noted that mistakes made by Feria over the maps must be addressed as otherwise they will continue to be republished.
9. Meeting closed at 9.15pm. Date of next meeting November 6th 2018 Kings Head East Hoathly.